
Dear Gavin & TMAC representaƟves, 

We want to express our sincere graƟtude to TMAC for sponsoring our team in the 2023-2024 
NASA University Student Launch IniƟaƟve (USLI) compeƟƟon. Your support in covering the material cost 
was crucial to our success, enabling us to design, build, and ulƟmately finish the compeƟƟon. Your 
sponsorship played a vital role in our achievement, and we are immensely grateful for your contribuƟon. 
Your belief in our team's potenƟal and your commitment to supporƟng STEM educaƟon made a 
significant difference and we thank you for it. 

We would also like to thank the administraƟon for allowing us to uƟlize the Science & 


